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Comments: Central Cascades Wilderness Project

 

Rick Krause

600 SE Dussault

Madras, OR 97741

 

November 18, 2019

 

 

Dear Willamette National Forest,

 

This new fee is a bad idea. I believe it is in conflict with the Northwest pass fee, and will be challenged in court.

We do not need to limit people from the wilderness. We should make more accommodations for people. Like

bath rooms at Green Lakes, and Morane Lake.

 

 

Sincerely,

Rick Krause

 


